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Critical question:  Why must we complete the No Child Left Behind (NCLB) School 
Improvement Plan? 
 
The submission of a NCLB School Improvement Plan is required by Federal and State 
regulations for districts that do not make adequate yearly progress as measured by student 
performance on the Prairie State Achievement Exam (PSAE).   The district is in Federal 
Improvement Status of Corrective Action Year 4.  State Improvement Status is designated as 
Academic Watch Status Year 4.   

Because the district accepts Title I funds, Federal Improvement sanctions apply.  The district 
is required to participate in an improvement planning process called Rising Star. This fulfills 
both Federal and State requirements. The Comprehensive Plan Report, which must be 
approved by the Board before being submitted to the State can be found at: 
http://il.glenbrook.schoolboard.net/sites/il.glenbrook.schoolboard.net/files/NCLBSchoolImpr
ovementPlan.pdf. 
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